[bookmark: _Hlk159426752]OFFICIAL ELECTION BALLOT
Election Date: November 5, 2024

CANYON COUNTY AMBULANCE DISTRICT
CANYON COUNTY, STATE OF IDAHO
TO ESTABLISH A PERMANENT OVERRIDE TAX LEVY
EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2025


INSTRUCTIONS: To vote in favor of the Permanent Override Tax Levy, place an X in the square at the left of the words “YES.” To vote against the Permanent Override Tax Levy, place an X in the square at the left of the word “NO.” If you change your mind, tear, or make a mistake on this ballot, you may request a new ballot from an election worker. 


QUESTION:
[bookmark: _Hlk159427816]Shall the Board of the Canyon County Ambulance District pursuant to Idaho Code § 63-802(1)(h) be authorized and empowered to increase its property tax budget and levy beyond the amount provided for under Idaho Code § 63-802(1)(a) in the amount of five million eight hundred twenty five thousand and no/100 dollars [$5,825,000.00] commencing October 1, 2025, and which shall thereafter be permanently added to the base budget for the purposes of Idaho Code § 63-802?

The purpose of this tax increase meet current and future demand for services by hiring paramedics, EMTs and support staff, equipping and maintaining the Ambulance District’s operations, repairing existing ambulances and vehicles, purchasing additional ambulances, and facilities, and to generally defray the cost of providing emergency medical services commencing October 1, 2025. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I.C. § 34-914 Statement: The District currently levies a tax of $10.14 per $100,000 of taxable assessed value, per year. The estimated annual cost to the taxpayer of the proposed levy is a tax of $25.10 per $100,000 of taxable assessed value, per year, based on current valuations. Thus, if the proposed levy is approved, the tax per $100,000 of taxable assessed value is expected to increase by $14.96 per year. The proposed increase will be permanent. 


YES. I am IN FAVOR of authorizing a permanent override tax levy up to $5,825,000.00 per year commencing October 1, 2025. 


NO. I am AGAINST authorizing a permanent override tax levy up to $5,825,000.00 per year commencing October 1, 2025.

[End of Official Ballot]

